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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Olson, Derek (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 11:49 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Form 4  1011 Margaret St 11.29.21.pdf

November 28th we were asked to shut off due to flooding in the basement.   Water has been off since that day.  
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 11:28:12 AM 
To: Olson, Derek (CI-StPaul) <derek.olson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Form 4 1011 Margaret St 11.29.21.pdf  
  
Hi Derek, 
Can you check to see if we have current water for above address. 
  
Thank you 
  
Mai 


